
 

 

 

 

 
Message from Miss Wheeler 
 
We have thoroughly enjoyed celebrating World Book Day today. Many children came to 
school dressed as their favourite book character or wearing comfy clothes. Throughout the 
day, we took part in a variety of fun, reading-related activities including reading with our 
buddies, reading 'Find Your Happy' by Emily Coxhead, and finding time during the day to 'drop 
everything and read!'  
 
Lots of other exciting 'wow events' have taken place this week. For example, 2S had a brilliant 
time visiting the Barnet Environment Centre, 5H visited Bhaktivedanta Manor to deepen their 
knowledge and understanding, and Reception went on a nature walk to the park.  
 
Thank you to everyone who kindly donated a gift for the Mother's Day Secret Room event. 
There is another non-uniform gift donating day on 10th March if you would like to get 
involved.  
 
Have a brilliant weekend and I look forward to seeing you on Monday.  
 
Healthy Snacks and Water Bottles 
 
We encourage you to send in a healthy snack for your child to enjoy at morning break time - 
our days are very busy and children need to stay full of energy. Snacks must be either fruit or 
vegetables. Please remember that we are a nut free school so please do not send in any nuts.  
Please provide your child with their water bottle every day, ensuring it is filled with water 
only. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding.  
 
Parents Evenings 

The online parent consultation sign-up system is now live. When making an appointment, 

please refer to the information sent from the school office.  

Parent’s evenings are Monday 20th March and Tuesday 21st March. 

Mobile Phones 

Children are not permitted to bring mobile phones into school. If your child is an 

independent walker (Year 5 and Year 6 only) then phones can be brought into school but 

must be switched off and handed to the class teacher at the start of the school day. There 

are no other exceptions.  

 

Week 21 3/3/2023 



 

Mr Riesman’s PE Awards 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th March – Hearing and Vision Screening for Reception 

Classes 

Friday 10th March – Non- Uniform Day- re-gifting 

Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March- Possible Strike Days 

Friday 17th March- PTA Mother’s Day Secret Room 

Friday 17th March – 5C to a Hindu Temple 

Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st March- Parent Consultations 
 

Thursday 23rd March – 2F to Barnet environment Centre 

Saturday 25th March- PTA Quiz Night 

Wednesday 29th March – Year 3 to Natural History Museum 

Thursday 30th March – Easter Kitchen Menu 

Friday 31st March – Year 4 Music Concert- 9.15am. Parents Welcome 

Friday 31st March – End of Term. School finishes at 1.30pm 

 

 



 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Congratulations to 4M who won the best attendance award with 98.71%. The best 

punctuality goes to 2F and 3R. Well done all. 

 

 

 

 

          

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


